
-~WRC 
WATER RESOURCES COMMISSIONER 

February 14, 2018 

Mr. Sebastian Kallumkal 
Senior Environmental Engineer 
Air Quality Division 
Southeast Michigan District 
2700 Donald Court 
Warren, MI 48092 

RE: Notice of Violation SRN: B1950, Oakland County 

Dear Mr. Kallumkal 

Jim!Jfasn 

The Water Resource Commissioner (WRC) Office is in receipt of your notice of violation 
referenced above. The WRC is in review of the referenced regulations to confirm compliance. 
WRC request a 30-day extension to allow us to investigate our files, contact manufactures, 
and develop the appropriate response to your violation letter. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions 248-563-1680 

Navid H. Mehram, P.E. 
Chief Engineer 
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